
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOLS - - - - - November 05, 2014 

 

The MOC-Floyd Valley Board of Education met on the above date at the Central Administration 

Office for a special meeting to attend a superboard meeting webinar presented by ISFIS.  Roll call 

indicated that all board members were in attendance except Koerselman and Schutt.  Also present 

were Superintendent Adams, Secretary Dykstra, and Leann Evenhuis.    

 

President Van Roekel called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Motion was made by Jager and seconded by Kleinhesselink to approve the agenda as mailed.  Motion 

carried unanimously. 

 

The board attended an ISFIS Fall Superboard Meeting webinar.  ISFIS presenters spoke about school 

finance, financial trends, and advocacy.   

 

Adjournment at 8:10 p.m.  

 

 

 

 

_________________________________                ______________________________ 

Gerald Van Roekel, President                                  Kim Dykstra, Secretary  
 


